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November 18, 2024 

PFAS Absence Statement 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

Based on information provided by our suppliers and knowledge, aside from the exemptions 

listed below, Asahi Kasei Plastics North America (APNA) Thermylene® and Thermylon® 

products does not contain PFAS. APNA does not intentionally PFAS substances into the 

products. Routine analytical testing is not conducted for the presence of these substances.  

 

Product exceptions from this statement: 

• Thermylene® P6-35FM-0518 90409 

• Thermylene® P6-10FG-Y950 NT101.  

 

Please contact us for further information if you have any concerns. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Sherry Hang 

Principle Product Steward 

SHang@akplastics.com 
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